
We're thrilled to share that our 'Building Language
Leaders' event on March 22nd was a resounding
success! Our senior students really stepped up to the
plate, showing off their leadership skills and helping our
younger students soar in their language adventures.

A big, warm thank you to our MLTAV (Modern
Language Teacher’s Association of Victoria) guests,
Ms Farmer, Mr Roe, and Ms Henselwood, for joining
us and sprinkling their wisdom throughout the event. 

Kudos to our superstar Year 5/6 & 1/2 teachers for their
fantastic efforts. You're the heroes behind this success
story! 

This event was more than just a day of fun; it was a day
where leadership, mentorship, and teamwork shone
brightly in our school. Let's keep this spirit alive and
kicking!

‘Building
Languages
Leaders’

To empower senior students to be leaders
and to use their skills to enrich the learning
of younger students.

Purpose of the event

LANGUAGES
EVENT @

TECOMA PS

Big Cheers for 
Our Young Leaders!

ACTIVITY
To play Dominos in Japanese!



MOVING FORWARD...

Our Year 6 students used 'My Languages Journey Passport'
to revise Japanese numbers and teach new phrases that are
used for the Domino game.

‘MY Languages
JOURNEY PASSPORT’

‘21 WAYS I CAN
LEAD LANGUAGES
IN MY SCHOOL’
POSTERS

Japanese Teacher
Masae Uekusa

We are exploring more ways to
lead languages learning at our
school!

Year 6 students received
 ‘LANGUAGES LEADER’ badges! 


